From: Angela Livingstone-

To: medboardconsultation
Subject: Re: Good Medical Practice Code of Conduct
Date: Monday, 30 July 2018 9:26:10 AM

Attachments:

| am very concerned at the over-reach implied in this document, particularly with regard to
censoring private opinions where they are unpopular, politically or otherwise. Please reconsider
this part of the Code. There is no other profession in Australia which would consider such a

censorship.
Dr Angela Livingstone |Psychiatrist
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